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Dear Community Supporter, 
 
On behalf of the Greater LA Scouting, Boy Scouts of America, we would like to request approval 
for Scouts to sell Camp Cards at your location.  
 
The 2024 Camp Card program begins on February 10th, 2024.  The Camp Card program is a great 
learning opportunity. Camp Cards are designed to help youth earn money for their summer camp 
experience as well as to pay for the cost of attending various outings and activities that occur 
during the year.  
 
We are reaching out to our community partners now to ask for permission to conduct public booth 
sales. We would like to be prepared and ensure our youth have a successful Camp Card program. 
 
We would like to request approval to set up public booth sales in front of your business from 
February 10th through August 1st, 2024.   
 
The public booth sales will have adult supervision and our Scouts will always be respectful, 
friendly, courteous, kind, obedient and clean.  Scouts will be wearing their uniform and all 
participants in the program will be following CDC, state, local and Greater Los Angeles Area 
Council, BSA guidelines.  
  
Thank you for your consideration and your incredible support of our community’s youth!  
 
 
Yours in Scouting,  
 
 
 
 
Cameron Summers  Estela Chicas             Maricela Orendain  
Camp Card Advisor  Camp Card Advisor  Interim Director of Field Services  
213-718-6303   213-989-2120   213-718-5670 
Cameron.Summers@Scouting.org Estela.Chicas@scouting.org  Maricela.Orendain@scouting.org   
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